THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

August 12, 1992

Dear Dr. Alzugaray:

In light of your record of concern for those in need, I am pleased to congratulate you on the fine example of generosity you have set for your fellow Americans.

As the President has said, "We have within our reach the promise of a renewed America. We can find meaning and reward by serving some higher purpose than ourselves — a shining purpose, the illumination of a thousand Points of Light." For over two centuries, Americans have found fulfillment in their lives by giving generously of time, talent, and material resources to improve their communities and help those in need. Your efforts continue this tradition of neighbor helping neighbor.

I commend you for making a difference in the lives of those around you. You have my best wishes for continued success in the future.

Sincerely,

Assistant to the President & Director, Office of National Service

(The White House Points of Light Office)

Dr. Manuel Alzugaray Post Office Box 145180 Coral Gables, FL 31114